
 

 

 

 

Bulletin Number: T20-012 

Date: September 10, 2020 

Distribution: Internal/External 

 

RSUA 15-Gallon Drum Packaging Enhancement 
 

15-gallon drums of JM Roofing System Urethane Adhesive (RSUA) will now be supplied in high-
density polyethylene (HDPE) drums rather than steel drums.  HDPE drums are a proven 
packaging option that allow for improved moisture resistance, are rust-free, and improve the return 
process if material is over-ordered on a project.  The new HDPE drums are also lighter weight. 
 
This packaging change only affects the drums, no other changes have been made to the product 
or the application.  The product formulation, connections and fittings, product skus, and pallet 
configuration remain unchanged. 
 
New packaging shown below: 

 
 
Please contact your JM representatives with any questions. 
 

Matt Sayer 
Senior Product Manager 
 


